
The Push is an Australian youth music organisation and registered charity. 

Over three decades The Push have supported millions of young people with
access to contemporary music programs and events. Their work is guided by the
purpose of giving every young person the opportunity to thrive and participate in
the Australian music industry.  

The Push and Live Nation have worked closely together to support young
people's pathways into the Australian music industry since 2022.

To find out more visit thepush.com.au. 
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